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T & P Office/Notice/A24/205                                Date: 21.06.2024 
 

Greetings from TASK! 

We are pleased to invite your to participate in the Swecha Summer of AI, a 30-day 
internship program designed in compliance with AICTE norms. 

 
This initiative is conducted in association with TASK, IIIT Hyderabad, and Ozonetel, 
offering students a robust platform to enhance their skills in artificial intelligence. 

Program Overview: The Swecha Summer of AI aims to provide hands-on 
experience in AI technologies through a series of contact lectures, online talks, 
tutorials, and fieldwork. 

 
Students are expected to commit a minimum of 40 hours to the program, ensuring 
substantial exposure to both theoretical and practical aspects of AI. 

Internship Highlights 

Cutting-Edge Projects: The interns will be involved in groundbreaking efforts to 
build Indian Large Language Models (LLMs) and the world’s first Supercomputing 
Cluster, AI@Home. 

Skill Development: Students will acquire cutting-edge skills in AI,making them 
competitive in the tech industry. 

Networking Opportunities: Interaction with professionals from esteemed 
institutions and industry partners. 

Certification: Participants will earn a certificate upon completion, adding significant 
value to their professional profiles. Certification will be from Meta, Task, IIITH, and 
Ozonetel. 

Important Details: 

Dates: The program starts on June 23, 2024. 

Fees: There is an application fee of INR 200 per intern. The internship itself is free. 
Students will receive a certificate upon completing the required 40 hours. 
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Registration link: https://swecha.org/summer-of-ai 

We are enthusiastic about the potential impact this program could have on our 
students and the broader academic community at your institute. We would appreciate 
the opportunity to discuss this further and explore how we can best integrate this 
initiative within our institution. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. We look forward to your positive response 
and hope to discuss this exciting opportunity at your earliest convenience. 

Best Regards, 

 

Sd/- 

T & P Office 
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